
January in pictures 

 
New Years Games 

 
Visits with Romeo and Keota 

 



 
Trips to the museum to see the Christmas Village Display 

  

 
 



 
Puppy Love 
 
 

January we welcomed in 2024 and have been busy ever since. Of course 

we sang to music and welcomed a new entertainer this month, Rick 

Guldenaar. We had the opportunity to go to our local museum to check 

out the Christmas village collection and all the other fun things they 

have there. All of our pet therapy animals visited, including some 

puppies too. Games kept us occupied on the cold days. We love playing 

bingo, enjoyed hangman and crazy eights too. We are all looking 

forward to February and hope the groundhog does not see his shadow! 

-Linda 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


